	Ref No.: FOI/2526/SG16460

	Date FOI request received: 23rd April 2025

	Date FOI response: 16th May 2025

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 

·   Please confirm the current CAFM Solution used by the Estates Team to manage Reactive and Planned Maintenance tasks and the name of the provider?
OUR RESPONSE: InVida.  
· Please confirm the current system used by the Estates Team to manage CAD floor plans of the Trust estate buildings?
OUR RESPONSE: InVida.
· When is the current CAFM solutions support and maintenance contract due for renewal?
OUR RESPONSE: May 2028.
· How much is paid per annum for support and maintenance of the CAFM system?
OUR RESPONSE: I can confirm that the Trust holds the information you requested. However, we are withholding the information since we consider the exemption under section 43(2) Commercial Interests of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 applies in this instance. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information.
· How many main system user licences and mobile licences does the CAFM solution utilise?
OUR RESPONSE: No limit, all included in cost.
· Please provide a list of modules used by estates within the current CAFM system?
OUR RESPONSE: No modules, all included in main system.
· When was the last time the current system was reviewed by procurement for functionality/fit for purpose and value for money?
OUR RESPONSE: Pre-June 2022.
Please confirm contact details for the below positions with name, email address and telephone number:
· Director of Estates:
OUR RESPONSE: Richard Brown. 
· Director of Facilities:
OUR RESPONSE: Richard Brown. 
· Estates Manager:
OUR RESPONSE: Rob Wyles. 
· Facilities Manager:
OUR RESPONSE: Helen Walton. 
· Director of Soft Services:
OUR RESPONSE: Richard Brown. 

· Soft Services Manager:
OUR RESPONSE: Helen Walton. 
· EBME Manager:
OUR RESPONSE: Mark Jones 

· Property Asset Manager:
OUR RESPONSE:  Rob Jones. 
· Procurement Manager Estates:
OUR RESPONSE: Rob Jones. 
· Director of Procurement:
OUR RESPONSE: Darren Wilson. 

All correspondence is to be directed to the following email address, lpt.fm@nhs.net.  In accordance with the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations we withhold permission for you to either store these details on your database or make unsolicited contact for marketing purposes. 




